
 

 

 

 

 

City of Cassville Announces Job Opening in Public Works Department 

Cassville, MO – The City of Cassville is currently accepting applications for a full-
time position within its Public Works Maintenance Division. Competitive hourly rate 
starting at $15.50 per hour based on experience. Benefits include employer paid health 
insurance, vision insurance, dental insurance, and retirement benefits. Applications 
are available at Cassville City Hall and online at www.CityofCassville.com.  

For more information about the position, qualifications, or application process, please 
contact Mike Hagins at 417-847-4441 

  

 


